
January 22, 2020 

 

The Jasper City Board of Education met on January 22, 2020 at 5:15 p.m. in the JCS Central 

Office Conference Room.  Members present were Willie Moore, Walker Wilson, Scott Thornley, 

Mary Beth Barber and Teresa Sherer.  Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson was also in attendance. 

 

Chairperson Willie Moore called the meeting to order with the first item to be approved being 

the agenda.  A motion to approve the agenda was made by Mary Beth Barber and a second by 

Scott Thornley.  The motion carried. 

 

The Superintendent recommended adoption of a motion to approve the following personnel 

actions: 

 

1. Approve the resignation of Bryan Moore as Secondary Teacher and Head Football Coach 

for Jasper High School, effective January 13, 2020. 

 

2. Approve the resignation of Lindsey Moore as bookkeeper at the central office, effective 

the end of the day on January 17, 2020. 

 

3. Approve the employment of Philip Bailey as Secondary Physical Education Teacher and 

Head Football Coach for Jasper High School, retroactively effective January 13, 2020. 

 

4. Approve the employment of Sandra Morgan as Bookkeeper I at the central office, 

effective January 27, 2020. 

 

 

A motion to approve the personnel report was made by Scott Thornley with a second made by 

Walker Wilson.  Willie Moore abstained.  The motion carried. 

 

 

 


